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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

July 2019         Issue 9 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Summer 2: Truthfulness 

 

Please be advised that there will be 
no crossing patrol outside school 
on Monday 8th July. Please take 

extra care when crossing School 
Road on this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 
Please be aware that there will be no 
lunchtime or afterschool clubs on the 

last week of term, week beginning 
15th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-Safety  
The NSPCC are currently working closely together with O2 to provide the most 

up to date and effective E-Safety advice. 

O2 have a helpline which parents can call, 0808 800 5002, to ask advice on all 

aspects of parental controls on devices. A parent can go into any O2 store and 

ask them to help them to set parental controls on their child’s device and they 

will gladly do this free of charge. O2 will do this for all types of devices not just 

phones including ipads and gaming machines such as playstations and Xboxes. 

You do not need to be an O2 customer to access this service. 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Production 
The year 5 and 6 end of year 

production of ‘Alice the Musical!’ will 
be taking place Thursday 11th July 

at 2pm & 6pm. 
There will be no tickets required; 

each child has two audience seats 
allocated for the performance. All we 
ask is a small donation of £1 to be 

given on entry to fund future projects 
for the children. 

Please come and support             
Year 6’s last performance at St 

Benedict’s! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leavers’ Service 
On Friday 19th July, we will be having 

our leavers’ service at St Benedict’s 
Church it will begin at 9:30am. 

Parent, carers and friends are all 
invited to join us as we say goodbye to 

the children and staff who will be 
leaving St Benedict’s. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ParentPay Debt 
Please can all outstanding balances 
on ParentPay be cleared before we 
break up for the summer holidays. 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 5th July: 

Year 1    -   Harriet Leach 
Year 2    -   Joshua Thomas 
Year 3    -   Daisy Dean 
Year 4    -   Ellie-Mae Leach 
Year 5    -   Erin Hill 
Year 6    -   Rajan Sidhu 
                   

Sports Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sports Stars of the 
week: 
Week ending 5th July: 

Year 1    -   Amelie Fisher 
Year 2    -   Zach Baker 
Year 3    -   Jemimah Evans 
Year 4    -   Phoebe Duffy-Lashley 
Year 5    -   Erin Hill 
Year 6    -   Callum Pearce 
                   

Well done to the children who performed during Worship on 
Thursday displaying what they have learnt during their guitar 

lessons this year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


